Road & Bridge Monthly Construction Projects Status Report
for the Month of May 2019

Multiple Districts

Double Chip Seal Upgrade Program

Budget: $720,000
Estimated Completion Date: September 2019

Status: The Double Chip Seal Upgrade Program was approved by the Board on November 26, 2018 and
includes 27 roads. A preconstruction conference was held with the Double Chip Seal Contractor, Asphalt
Paving Systems, on December 18, 2018. Staff has completed 8 roads to date, and is currently working on
Dougals Road. This year’s Chip Seal project is being conducted in two phases: Phase 1 consists of the roads
recently finished West of I-95, completed in April. Phase 2 consists of roads East of 1-95, as well as Randy
Road, Parrish Road, Twisted Qaks Drive and Newell Road, and are anticipated to be completed in
September 2019. A workshop has been scheduled for June 24" concerning the future of the Double Chip Seal
Upgrade Program.

Multiple Districts

Roadway Striping Upgrades

Budget: $ 150,000
Estimated Completion Date: April 2019

Status: This program is designed to refurbish worn striping on County paved roads to provide better visibility
of pavement markings to our motoring public. The Recommendation of Award and list of roads to be striped
were approved at the June 11, 2018 Board meeting. Striping began August 2018, and has recently been
completed under Budget. Staff is working with the contractor to perform several small striping projects with the
remaining funding. Staff has identified two roads, Ratliff and CR119, for the contractor to stripe. Staff has
requested a purchase order and anticipates starting and completed in July 2019. Staff has requested estimates for

several roads and will be requesting a purchase order in June 2019. All work will be completed in September
2019.



